
Submitter: Monique  Bochsler  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3477 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I firmly reject this bill. The current climate objectives are unrealistic, and tightening 

them further is illogical. Even if Oregon and the entire United States achieved zero 

emissions, it would have no significant effect on global temperatures by 2100. Major 

polluters like China, Russia, and India are unlikely to participate in this carbon-driven 

scheme. Oregonians are already struggling financially, and legislation like this only 

increases energy costs and jeopardizes grid stability. Oregon should not emulate 

California's missteps. I strongly encourage the committee to vote against this bill. 

 

Monique Bochsler 


